
 March 2024 Prayer Letter 
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
 
Hello! This time from the wonderful state of Alaska! We arrived here March 1st and are  
filling in until the end of April. We are assisting Brother David and Sister Youngblood while 
they are away. Sister Youngblood is recovering from a shoulder surgery.  
 
I have never made it a secret that I am scared of flying. So when I saw the plane for our last 
flight, that has less room than our vehicle, I was a bit nervous, especially when I realized 
we had to get in the plane by climbing onto the wing! Normally, I would say you couldn’t pay 
me to get in, but I’ll do it for Jesus for free!  
 
The village we are in is Kiana. It’s a small place with around 400 people. The Youngbloods 
have a great ministry here. There are plenty of things to do to keep us busy. We have  
Sunday morning service, Sunday School for small children at 2:30, Teen Sunday School at 
4:30, and the evening service at 6:30. People call to be picked up for the services; so I 
transfer them to and from the services. That’s a busy day!  
 
Also, we have a Wednesday service, Kings Kids on Thursdays and RU on Fridays. I also 
pick up people for those services.  
 
Please pray for the folks here. When you learn of the hard situations some are in, the  
alcohol abuse, and other atrocities, it grips your soul! The little children that come to the 
services tug on your heart. They are precious! I watched my daughter Annie helping a little 
girl learn John 3:16, and it made me realize so much I have taken for granted. I can tell  
already that when we leave it will be bittersweet.  
 
Thank you to all who pray and support us financially! We had some people send in extra 
money for this trip, and we are grateful! God bless you all. 
 
In Christ, 
Duane Earwood 
Micah 6:8 
470-309-8519 


